" SPRINGFIELD

' STCC welcomes artists

Springfield Technical Com;numty College will host its second
annual portfolio day on Jan. 30. Students from area schools
— as well as the general public — are invited to show their
creative work to art professors for fgedback and suggestions.

A collaboration between STCC. State University and
Springfield Public Schools, the ev be held from 3 to 5
p.m. on the seventh floor of Scibell M‘Bmldmg 2). Profes-
sors from Sﬂ‘:e‘ f ld will be on hand to look through
students’ portfolios. For n , contact Francie

Riddle, chairwoman of STCC's ﬁnearts department, at 413-
755-5288 or email fmriddle@stcc.edu.



